The Corporation of the Town of LaSalle

Date December 6, 2017 Report No: PW-46-17
Directed To: | Mayor and Members of Council Attachments:

Department: | Public Works IF'\:ZIfie::r);nces:

E;fpared Peter Marra, P.Eng. — Director of Public Works

Subject: Town of LaSalle Long Term Water Supply Environmental Assessment

RECOMMENDATION:

That Council authorize administration to seek proposals for an environmental assessment for the
long-term water supply for the Town.

REPORT:

Currently the Town of LaSalle receives water from the City of Windsor through Enwin Utilities.

The Town is currently seeking to secure a long-term water supply to accommodate our existing |

residents and future growth needs.

In order to review all possible options, an environmental assessment (EA) is required to be
undertaken. The EA will review all alternatives, and make recommendations taking into account
long term needs, existing and future growth needs, efficient operations, etc.

Administration is recommending that Council give authorization to proceed and secure a
proposal(s) to have this EA carried out.
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Administration will review how this proposal should be sought either publically or through a sole
source system in the coming months. Once finalized, administration will report back to Council
with a final recommendation on a move forward strategy to carry out this EA.

submitted,

Péter “P\Eng.
Director of Public Works

Reviewed by:
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